
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

   UPDATED ON : 12 APRIL 2023 

 

                            NOTICE OF HIGH IMPORTANCE! 

 

Dear Valued Members 

 

 

1) Unauthorised Resale Company 

 

Please be advised that there are individuals or companies claiming that BVC have appointed them 

as resale agents. We would like to clarify and inform our members that Berjaya Vacation Club 

Berhad never authorised or appointed any individuals or companies as an agent to resell your 

membership or entitlement. Berjaya Vacation Club Berhad will not be responsible for any deals 

made between such resale companies and the members if any. 

 

 

2) Beware Of Scammers  

 

There are ongoing efforts by scammers offering services or schemes that gives substantial 

returns to our members.  

 

Such services or schemes are:-  

 

i) selling of members’ entitlement / room nights 

 

ii) selling of members’ memberships 

 

We would like to caution and remind our members not to fall prey to these scammers.  

 

Please contact our Membership Department for further information at 03-2116 9999. 

 

 

Thank you 

 

 

The Management 

Berjaya Vacation Club Berhad  

 

 

       

 
 

 

 
  

  

  


